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Dear Parents and Carers 

 

At The Hart School, we understand how important reading is to the future of our young people. 

Literacy is at the heart of everything that we do here, and we continue to strive to improve the 

literacy skills of our young people.  

 

We understand that, as parents and carers, it can sometimes be difficult to engage your child 

in reading at home. Therefore, we are excited to announce that we will be hosting our very 

first library workshop this half term.  

 

This will take place on Monday 27 November at 4.30pm. We will spend an hour in the library 

with you and your child looking at the type of books we have in the library, how to support your 

child with reading at home and strategies to help develop their understanding of what they 

have read.  

 

This is a ticketed event and tickets will need to be booked through the link below. Each ticket 

is for one adult and one child.  

 

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/library-workshop-tickets-744897718127  

 

We hope to see you there!  

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 
 

Tilly Payton 

Literacy Intervention Lead 
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